
Town Manager Report  
September 19, 2016 

 
 
Budget & Finance: 

 Tonight we are completing a bulk of the remaining paperwork for the new fire truck loan 
from the Maine Municipal Bond Bank. 

 In October I will be presenting a draft Treasurer’s report and will be looking for feedback 
from the Board and public. 

 We have updated the Transfer Station billing for the Town of Fayette through the end of the 
fiscal year. 
 

Solid Waste and Recycling: 

 I am communicating with the faculty advisor for the engineering students that will be doing 
some design and engineering work for the Transfer Station site.  I am excited about the 
project and participants. 

 The Solid Waste and Recycling committee is working on a revised interlocal agreement and 
other document revisions to reflect Fayette’s current and prospective future involvement. 

 I’ve secured digital copies of the most recent Transfer Station site design and survey work 
from 1992.  Unfortunately, they don’t reflect the current configuration, though they cover a 
lot of it. 
 

Maintenance & Infrastructure: 

 Paving was completed last week.  We do have a punch list to work through and several 
outstanding issues will be addressed by the contractor. 

 The Maranacook Dam Project is beginning to settle down and you have a revised 
engineering proposal in your packets. 

 The box culvert at Torsey Pond is in need of minor repairs, of which the Town is likely 
responsible for about 90%.  The dam association will be responsible for the rest.  This will be 
a budget item up for consideration. 

 
Personnel: 

 I want to welcome Bryer Carlson as our new seasonal maintenance employee. 

 “Town” email accounts have been set up for the Budget Committee and we will be 
transitioning the Select Board and staff to the new accounts over time. 
 

Announcements: 

 I attended the Age Friendly Community Conference last Tuesday and was impressed with 
the number of communities involved and their work. 

 I attended General Assistance training on Friday and am now familiar with a number of 
changes, best practices, and a new online portal for GA research and reimbursement 
processing. 


